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She Said, Three Said
Scotland an Outlander Tour is a travel guide to the locations featured in the hit TV series and books of
Diana Gabaldon. It sits in the market alongside other travel guides, and also as a companion to the
Outlander series. The Outlander franchise was adapted for TV by Sony Pictures in 2014, with filming
taking place in Scotland. The country's history, landscape and properties play a huge role in the
storylines, and since the show aired, Outlander tourism has rocketed. Visitor numbers to the show's
locations, such as Doune Castle and Culross Palace have doubled - and some even trebled - with over half
of fans coming from the US, followed by Spain, Germany, France and Italy. Film tourism, or "set-jetting"
is a global phenomenon that's had a staggering impact on the travel industry in recent years. A recent
report by VisitBritain shows that 78% of respondents either had, or would be, interested in visiting a
TV or film location whilst on holiday. Based on the author's own travels and extensive research, this
guidebook features over 80 locations used in seasons 1 to 5 of Outlander. It includes three driving
tours, and takes in grand castles, lonely lochs, vast glens, battlefields, country parks, medieval
villages and more. Painstakingly compiled with the help of the tourist board and Scottish venues, it
includes beautiful photography and is sure to appeal not only to the Outlander fanbase, but anyone
visiting Scotland or who has an interest in its turbulent Jacobite history.

The Outlandish Companion (Revised and Updated)
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Why is the tartan so important? What is worn under a kilt? How much ofthe story in Braveheart is real?
How do you make haggis?

How Britain Ends
A Field Guide to Whisky is a one-stop guide for all the information a whisky enthusiast needs. With the
whisky market booming all over the world, now is a perfect time for a comprehensive guide to this
popular brown spirit. What are the basic ingredients in all whiskies? How does it get its flavor? Which
big-name brands truly deserve their reputation? What are the current whisky trends around the world? And
who was Jack Daniel, anyway? This abundance of information is distilled(!) into 324 short entries
covering basic whisky literacy, production methods, consumption tips, trends, trivia, geographical maps
and lists of distilleries, whisky trails, bars, hotels, and festivals by an industry insider. Boasting
230 color photographs and a beautiful package to boot, A Field Guide to Whisky will make a whisky expert
out of anyone.

The Christmas Swap
From his home in the Cairngorms of Scotland, Cameron McNeish reflects on a life dedicated to the
outdoors. In this long-awaited autobiography, he candidly recalls the ups and downs of a full life, much
of it in the public eye, much of it until now unseen.

Where's Me Plaid?
A bilingual anthology of classic and modern Arabic poems from the sixth century to the present explores
a wide range of countries and themes while focusing on pieces that reflect desire, featuring examples by
such poets as pre-Islamic warrior 'Antara Ibn Shaddad, medieval Andalusian Ibn Zaydun and influential
Egyptian Romantic Ahmad Zaki Abu Shadi.

Outlander's Guide to Scotland
Outlander joins the adult coloring book craze! Featuring 45 original black-and-white illustrations from
the series. A coloring book featuring original illustrations inspired by the sights and scenes of Diana
Gabaldon's bestselling Outlander series.
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Norma Kamali: I Am Invincible
'Full of terrific historical detail has that sparky confidence and unputdownable quality.'Alison
Pearson, judge for the Lucy Cavendish Fiction Prize'This book is well written and the narrator, in
whichever guise, is engaging a very readable, interesting exciting book, which I am happy to
recommend'Historical Novel SocietyOrphaned young, H is sent to live with her doting aunt in London. H’s
life is a happy one until her lecherous cousin robs her of her innocence, and the plague takes away the
city and the people she loves. H is cast out – friendless, pregnant and destitute – into the rapidly
emptying streets of London under quarantine.Forced to fend for herself, she is determined to gain back
the life she lost. H will face a villain out for revenge, find love in the most unexpected places, and
overcome a betrayal that she never could have foreseen. Weathering it all, can H charm, or scheme, her
way to the life of freedom and independence that she longs for?‘This is a wonderfully put together story
that I easily lost myself in, having well and truly caught my attention from the first few pages.’Laura
Patricia Rose‘If you enjoyed Tipping the Velvet by Sarah Waters and are looking for a new fast-paced
historical fiction novel to read, this one may be for you.’@this.literary.queendom‘A gripping and
genuinely interesting story to read’@amandallwyd‘The story-telling is very evocative great original
storyline’@books_and_lovely_things‘H is a feisty, determined and captivating heroine a must
read’@otterly_bookish‘A remarkably poignant and timely read’@e.f.paterson‘I have truly enjoyed this
treat of a read, captivating and beautifully written with wonderful characters.’@BooksandEmma‘I couldn’t
put this book down’@noveldelights

Call the Nurse
21 surgeries by age 13. Years in the hospital. Verbal and physical bullying from schoolmates. Multiple
miscarriages as a young wife. The death of a child. A debilitating progressive disease. Riveting pain.
Abandonment. Unwanted divorce Vaneetha begged God for grace that would deliver her. But God offered
something better: his sustaining grace.

The California Field Atlas
Grand Prize Winner, Banff Mountain Festival Book Competition The relationship between man and horse on
the Eurasian steppe gave rise to a succession of rich nomadic cultures. Among them were the Mongols of
the thirteenth century – a small tribe, which, under the charismatic leadership of Genghis Khan, created
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the largest contiguous land empire in history. Inspired by the extraordinary life nomads lead, Tim Cope
embarked on a journey that hadn't been successfully completed since those times: to travel on horseback
across the entire length of the Eurasian steppe, from Karakorum, the ancient capital of Mongolia,
through Kazakhstan, Russia, Crimea and the Ukraine to the Danube River in Hungary. From horse-riding
novice to spending months in the saddle, he learnt to fend off wolves and would-be horse-thieves, and
grapple with the haunting extremes of the steppe as he crossed sub-zero plateaux, the scorching deserts
of Kazakhstan and the high-mountain passes of the Carpathians. As he travelled he formed a close bond
with his horses and especially his dog Tigon, and encountered essential hospitality – the linchpin of
human survival on the steppe – from those he met along the way. Cope bears witness to how the
traditional ways hang in the balance in the post-Soviet world – an era that has brought new-found
freedom, but also the perils of corruption and alcoholism, and left a world bereft of both the Communist
system upon which it once relied, and the traditional knowledge of the nomadic forefathers. A journey of
adventure, endurance and eventual triumph, On the Trail of Genghis Khan is at once a celebration of and
an elegy for an ancient way of life.

How the Scots Invented the Modern World
Thrilling crime stories about cars, driving, and the road from the world's bestselling and critically
acclaimed writers. Like fiction, cars take us into a different world: from the tony enclaves of upper
crust society to the lowliest barrio; from muscle car-driving con men to hardscrabble kids on the road
during the Great Depression; from a psychotic traveling salesman to a Mexican drug lord who drives a
tricked-out VW Bus. We all share the roads, and our cars link us together. Including entirely new
stories from Michael Connelly, C.J. Box, George Pelecanos, Diana Gabaldon, James Sallis, Ace Atkins,
Luis Alberto Urrea, Sara Gran, Ben H. Winters, and Joe Lansdale, THE HIGHWAY KIND is a street-level look
at modern America, as seen through one of its national obsessions.

The Norse Queen
THE SUNDAY TIMES BESTSELLER With a foreword by Diana Gabaldon. Two men. One country. And a lot of
whisky. As stars of Outlander, Sam and Graham eat, sleep and breathe the Highlands on this epic road
trip around their homeland. They discover that the real thing is even greater than fiction. Clanlands is
the story of their journey. Armed with their trusty campervan and a sturdy friendship, these two
Scotsmen are on the adventure of a lifetime to explore the majesty of Scotland. A wild ride by boat,
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kayak, bicycle and motorbike, they travel from coast to loch and peak to valley and delve into
Scotland's history and culture, from timeless poetry to bloody warfare. With near-death experiences,
many weeks in a confined space together, and a cast of unforgettable characters, Graham and Sam's
friendship matures like a fine Scotch. They reflect on their acting careers in film and theatre, find a
new awestruck respect for their native country and, as with any good road trip, they even find
themselves. Hold onto your kilts this is Scotland as you've never seen it before.

Diana Gabaldon's Official Outlander Coloring Book
See how the story of Jamie Frasier and Claire Beauchamp Randall comes to life on the screen with this
official, photo-filled companion to the third and fourth seasons of the hit Starz television series
based on Diana Gabaldon’s bestselling Outlander novels. From its very first episode, the Outlander TV
series transported its viewers back in time, taking us inside the world of Diana Gabaldon’s beloved
series. From the Scottish Highlands, to the courts of Versailles, to the shores of America, Jamie and
Claire’s epic adventure is captured in gorgeous detail. Now, travel even deeper into the world of
Outlander with this must-have insider guide from New York Times bestselling author and television critic
Tara Bennett. Picking up where The Making of Outlander: Seasons One & Two left off, this lavishly
illustrated collectors’ item covers seasons three and four, bringing readers behind the scenes and
straight onto the set of the show. You’ll find exclusive interviews with cast members, including
detailed conversations with Caitriona Balfe and Sam Heughan (on-screen couple and real-life friends), as
well as the writers, producers, musicians, costume designers, set decorators, technicians, and more
whose hard work and cinematic magic brings the world of Outlander to life on the screen. Every page
features gorgeous photographs of the cast, costumes, and set design, including both official cast
photography and never-before-seen candids from on set. The Making of Outlander: Seasons Three & Four is
the perfect gift for the Sassenach in your life—and the only way to survive a Droughtlander!

On the Trail of Genghis Khan
NEW YORK TIMES BESTSELLER • A young Jamie Fraser learns what it really means to become a man in this
Outlander prequel novella. Featuring all the trademark suspense, adventure, and history of Diana
Gabaldon’s #1 bestselling novels and the Starz original series, Virgins is now available for the first
time as a standalone ebook. Mourning the death of his father and gravely injured at the hands of the
English, Jamie Fraser finds himself running with a band of mercenaries in the French countryside, where
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he reconnects with his old friend Ian Murray. Both are nursing wounds; both have good reason to stay out
of Scotland; and both are still virgins, despite several opportunities to remedy that deplorable
situation with ladies of easy virtue. But Jamie’s love life becomes infinitely more complicated—and
dangerous—when fate brings the young men into the service of Dr. Hasdi, a Jewish gentleman who hires
them to escort two priceless treasures to Paris. One is an old Torah; the other is the doctor’s
beautiful granddaughter, Rebekah, destined for an arranged marriage. Both Jamie and Ian are instantly
drawn to the bride-to-be—but they might be more cautious if they had any idea who they’re truly dealing
with. Praise for Diana Gabaldon’s Outlander series “Marvelous and fantastic adventures, romance, sex . .
. perfect escape reading.”—San Francisco Chronicle, on Outlander “History comes deliciously alive on the
page.”—New York Daily News, on Outlander “Gabaldon is a born storyteller. . . . The pages practically
turn themselves.”—The Arizona Republic, on Dragonfly in Amber “Triumphant . . . Her use of historical
detail and a truly adult love story confirm Gabaldon as a superior writer.”—Publishers Weekly, on
Voyager “Unforgettable characters . . . richly embroidered with historical detail.”—The Cincinnati Post,
on Drums of Autumn “A grand adventure written on a canvas that probes the heart, weighs the soul and
measures the human spirit across [centuries].”—CNN, on The Fiery Cross “The large scope of the novel
allows Gabaldon to do what she does best, paint in exquisite detail the lives of her
characters.”—Booklist, on A Breath of Snow and Ashes “Features all the passion and swashbuckling that
fans of this historical fantasy series have come to expect.”—People, on Written in My Own Heart’s Blood

A Field Guide to Whisky
Here is a book filled with the sights and sounds of a people steeped in a background of fine old
traditions. It is a charming account of Swedish customs that goes beyond their democratic monarchy,
their progressive social-welfare programs, their avant-garde movies, and their excellence of design. For
Swedish-Americans this book will have special meaning: the joy of reminiscing about those traditions
(some possibly forgotten) that enriched and helped shape their lives. For their children it is a journey
to a world they may not know of first hand. And for the tourist it affords a unique behind-the-scenes
look not to be found in travel books, and is certain to enhance the pleasure of their visit.

The Scars That Have Shaped Me
NEW YORK TIMES BESTSELLER A superb love story from Anna Quindlen, the #1 New York Times bestselling
author of Rise and Shine, Blessings, and A Short Guide to a Happy Life Still Life with Bread Crumbs
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begins with an imagined gunshot and ends with a new tin roof. Between the two is a wry and knowing
portrait of Rebecca Winter, a photographer whose work made her an unlikely heroine for many women. Her
career is now descendent, her bank balance shaky, and she has fled the city for the middle of nowhere.
There she discovers, in a tree stand with a roofer named Jim Bates, that what she sees through a camera
lens is not all there is to life. Brilliantly written, powerfully observed, Still Life with Bread Crumbs
is a deeply moving and often very funny story of unexpected love, and a stunningly crafted journey into
the life of a woman, her heart, her mind, her days, as she discovers that life is a story with many
levels, a story that is longer and more exciting than she ever imagined. Look for special features
inside. Join the Random House Reader’s Circle for author chats and more. “There comes a moment in every
novelist’s career when she . . . ventures into new territory, breaking free into a marriage of tone and
style, of plot and characterization, that’s utterly her own. Anna Quindlen’s marvelous romantic comedy
of manners is just such a book. . . . Taken as a whole, Quindlen’s writings represent a generous and
moving interrogation of women’s experience across the lines of class and race. [Still Life with Bread
Crumbs] proves all the more moving because of its light, sophisticated humor. Quindlen’s least overtly
political novel, it packs perhaps the most serious punch. . . . Quindlen has delivered a novel that will
have staying power all its own.”—The New York Times Book Review “[A] wise tale about second chances,
starting over, and going after what is most important in life.”—Minneapolis Star Tribune “Quindlen’s
astute observations . . . are the sorts of details every writer and reader lives for.”—Chicago Tribune
“[Anna] Quindlen’s seventh novel offers the literary equivalent of comfort food. . . . She still has her
finger firmly planted on the pulse of her generation.”—NPR “Enchanting . . . [The protagonist’s]
photographs are celebrated for turning the ‘minutiae of women’s lives into unforgettable images,’ and
Quindlen does the same here with her enveloping, sure-handed storytelling.”—People “Charming . . . a hot
cup of tea of a story, smooth and comforting about the vulnerabilities of growing older . . . a
pleasure.”—USA Today “With spare, elegant prose, [Quindlen] crafts a poignant glimpse into the inner
life of an aging woman who discovers that reality contains much more color than her own celebrated blackand-white images.”—Library Journal “Quindlen has always excelled at capturing telling details in a
story, and she does so again in this quiet, powerful novel, showing the charged emotions that teem
beneath the surface of daily life.”—Publishers Weekly “Quindlen presents instantly recognizable
characters who may be appealingly warm and nonthreatening, but that only serves to drive home her potent
message that it’s never too late to embrace life’s second chances.”—Booklist “Profound . . .
engaging.”—Kirkus Reviews From the Trade Paperback edition.

Seven Stones to Stand Or Fall
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Tired of the pace and noise of life near London and longing for a better place to raise their young
children, Mary J. MacLeod and her husband encountered their dream while vacationing on a remote island
in the Scottish Hebrides. Enthralled by its windswept beauty, they soon were the proud owners of a nearderelict croft house—a farmer’s stone cottage—on “a small acre” of land. Mary assumed duties as the
island’s district nurse. Call the Nurse is her account of the enchanted years she and her family spent
there, coming to know its folk as both patients and friends. In anecdotes that are by turns funny, sad,
moving, and tragic, she recalls them all, the crofters and their laird, the boatmen and tradesmen, young
lovers and forbidding churchmen. Against the old-fashioned island culture and the grandeur of mountain
and sea unfold indelible stories: a young woman carried through snow for airlift to the hospital; a
rescue by boat; the marriage of a gentle giant and the island beauty; a ghostly encounter; the shocking
discovery of a woman in chains; the flames of a heather fire at night; an unexploded bomb from World War
II; and the joyful, tipsy celebration of a ceilidh. Gaelic fortitude meets a nurse’s compassion in these
wonderful true stories from rural Scotland.

The Fiery Trial
Wit and wisdom from the innovative, influential, and empowering wellness guru and designer Norma Kamali
In her first book, fashion legend Norma Kamali offers readers a stylish, inspiring, and heartfelt
handbook for gliding boldly through each of life’s decades with purpose and power. Manifesto, memoir,
and essential guide, its pages are informed by 50 years of Kamali’s twists, turns, triumphs, and
failures experienced while ï¬?nding the courage and conviction to race after her dreams and never look
back. At 75, Kamali looks—and acts—nearly half her age. The secret, she writes, is learning to age with
power: Embracing a healthy lifestyle and looking forward to every milestone and the changes they bring,
with the realization that reaching one’s potential has no date. With wisdom and wit, Kamali imparts her
lessons on authentic beauty, timeless style, career-building, ï¬?tness, and health through personal
stories, worldly insight, and actionable advice designed to help women of every age create their
happiest, healthiest, most successful and fulfilling lives.

The Dark Beneath the Ice
. . . wonderful, elegant and serious,' - The Telegraph 'MacLeod defied powers outwith his control in the
only way he could . . . paints a compelling picture of the man' - Sunday Times ' An incredible testament
to one man's determination' - The Sunday Herald 'It's inspiring to read about a man who wouldn't
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succumb, wouldn't let the Government threaten his way of life' - Publishing News 'An extraordinary tale'
- The Bookseller 'This is an extraordinarily fine book, and one of the most important books to have come
out of the Highlands and Islands in recent years' - West Highland Free Press Calum MacLeod had lived on
the northern point of Raasay since his birth in 1911. He tended the Rona lighthouse at the very tip of
his little archipelago, until semi-automation in 1967 reduced his responsibilities. 'So what he decided
to do,' says his last neighbour, Donald MacLeod, 'was to build a road out of Arnish in his months off.
With a road he hoped new generations of people would return to Arnish and all the north end of Raasay .
. .' And so, at the age of 56, Calum MacLeod, the last man left in northern Raasay, set about singlehandedly constructing the 'impossible' road. It would become a romantic, quixotic venture, a kind of
sculpture; an obsessive work of art so perfect in every gradient, culvert and supporting wall that its
creation occupied almost twenty years of his life. In Calum's Road, Roger Hutchinson recounts the
extraordinary story of this remarkable man's devotion to his visionary project.

Outlander Kitchen
Simon and Clary reunite as they witness a Parabatai ceremony…and discuss their own plans to be bonded.
One of ten adventures in Tales from the Shadowhunter Academy. Simon and Clary act as witnesses to the
parabatai ceremony of Emma Carstairs and Julian Blackthorn…and discuss their own parabatai plans in this
precursor to The Dark Artifices. This standalone e-only short story follows the adventures of Simon
Lewis, star of the #1 New York Times bestselling series, The Mortal Instruments, as he trains to become
a Shadowhunter. Tales from the Shadowhunter Academy features characters from Cassandra Clare’s Mortal
Instruments, Infernal Devices, and the upcoming Dark Artifices and Last Hours series. The Fiery Trial is
written by Cassandra Clare and Maureen Johnson. Read more of Cassandra Clare’s Shadowhunter Chronicles
in The Infernal Devices, The Mortal Instruments, and The Bane Chronicles.

Travel Writing
"[A] gorgeously illustrated compendium."--Sunset This lavishly illustrated atlas takes readers off the
beaten path and outside normal conceptions of California, revealing its myriad ecologies, topographies,
and histories in exquisite maps and trail paintings. Based on decades of exploring the backcountry of
the Golden State, artist-adventurer Obi Kaufmann blends science and art to illuminate the multifaceted
array of living, connected systems like no book has done before. Kaufmann depicts layer after layer of
the natural world, delighting in the grand scale and details alike. The effect is staggeringly
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beautiful: presented alongside California divvied into its fifty-eight counties, for example, we
consider California made up of dancing tectonic plates, of watersheds, of wildflower gardens. Maps are
enhanced by spirited illustrations of wildlife, keys that explain natural phenomena, and a clear-sighted
but reverential text. Full of character and color, a bit larger than life, The California Field Atlas is
the ultimate road trip companion and love letter to a place.

The Strange Adventures of H
Black Swan meets Paranormal Activity in this compelling ghost story about a former dancer whose grip on
reality slips when she begins to think a dark entity is stalking her. Something is wrong with Marianne.
It's not just that her parents have finally split up. Or that life hasn't been the same since she quit
dancing. Or even that her mother has checked herself into the hospital. She's losing time. Doing things
she would never do. And objects around her seem to break whenever she comes close. Something is after
her. And the only one who seems to believe her is the daughter of a local psychic. But their first
attempt at an exorcism calls down the full force of the thing's rage. It demands Marianne give back what
she stole. Whatever is haunting her, it wants everything she has—everything it's convinced she stole.
Marianne must uncover the truth that lies beneath it all before the nightmare can take what it thinks
it's owed, leaving Marianne trapped in the darkness of the other side.

Offbeat Australia
Are you sick of the same old tourist spots like the Sydney Harbour Bridge and the Opera House? Do you
own too many happy snaps of koalas and kangaroos? Offbeat Australia is the guide to the weird and
wonderful attractions that most tourists miss.Explore the odd places that make Australia truly offbeat.
Find out where you can: sleep with lionsjoin a riverboat postman on his routerent a cave for a
nightentertain the kids at gruesome hideouts, quirky mazes and alien cratersMixing travel with trivia,
history with mystery, Offbeat Australia is the ideal glove-box companion as well as a fascinating read
for the armchair traveller.

There's Always the Hills
“Jamie Fraser would be Deeply Gratified at having inspired such a charmingly funny, poignant story—and
so am I.”—Diana Gabaldon, #1 New York Times bestselling author of the Outlander series Escape to
Page 10/19

Ebook PDF Format Clanlands Whisky Warfare And A Scottish Adventure Like No Other
Scotland with the delightful novel that readers have fallen in love with—inspired by Diana Gabaldon’s #1
New York Times bestselling Outlander series. I met Jamie Fraser when I was nineteen years old. He was
tall, red-headed, and at our first meeting at least, a virgin. He was, in fact, the perfect man. That he
was fictional hardly entered into it On the cusp of thirty, Emma Sheridan is desperately in need of a
change. After a string of failed relationships, she can admit that no man has ever lived up to her idea
of perfection: the Scottish fictional star of romantic fantasies the world over—James Alexander Malcolm
MacKenzie Fraser. Her ideal man might be ripped from the pages of a book, but Emma hopes that by making
one life-altering decision she might be able to turn fiction into fact. After selling all her worldly
possessions, Emma takes off for Scotland with nothing but her burgeoning travel blog to confide in. But
as she scours the country’s rolling green hills and crumbling castles, Emma discovers that in searching
for her own Jamie Fraser, she just might find herself.

Marcia Langton: Welcome to Country
Ninth century Norway -- a land shattered into thirty warring kingdoms, where a woman can seize power, if
she is bold enough.Daughter of a Norse king, fifteen-year-old Åsa prefers swordplay to needlework and
dreams of becoming a shield-maiden. When she spurns a powerful warlord, he attacks, killing her father
and brother and taking her captive. To save her surviving people, Åsa must wed the murderer. To take
vengeance, she must bide her time while secretly mastering the warrior's craft and the dark mysteries of
sorcery.

Clanlands
An exciting account of the origins of the modern world Who formed the first literate society? Who
invented our modern ideas of democracy and free market capitalism? The Scots. As historian and author
Arthur Herman reveals, in the eighteenth and nineteenth centuries Scotland made crucial contributions to
science, philosophy, literature, education, medicine, commerce, and politics—contributions that have
formed and nurtured the modern West ever since. Herman has charted a fascinating journey across the
centuries of Scottish history. Here is the untold story of how John Knox and the Church of Scotland laid
the foundation for our modern idea of democracy; how the Scottish Enlightenment helped to inspire both
the American Revolution and the U.S. Constitution; and how thousands of Scottish immigrants left their
homes to create the American frontier, the Australian outback, and the British Empire in India and Hong
Kong. How the Scots Invented the Modern World reveals how Scottish genius for creating the basic ideas
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and institutions of modern life stamped the lives of a series of remarkable historical figures, from
James Watt and Adam Smith to Andrew Carnegie and Arthur Conan Doyle, and how Scottish heroes continue to
inspire our contemporary culture, from William “Braveheart” Wallace to James Bond. And no one who takes
this incredible historical trek will ever view the Scots—or the modern West—in the same way again.

The Stormlight Archive, Books 1-3
Perfect for readers of the bestselling Outlander novels—and don’t miss The Outlandish Companion Volume
Two! #1 New York Times bestselling author Diana Gabaldon has captivated millions of readers with her
critically acclaimed Outlander novels, the inspiration for the Starz original series. From the moment
Claire Randall stepped through a standing stone circle and was thrown back in time to the year 1743—and
into a world that threatens life, limb, loyalty, heart, soul, and everything else Claire has—readers
have been hungry to know everything about this world and its inhabitants, particularly a Scottish
soldier named Jamie Fraser. In this beautifully illustrated compendium of all things Outlandish,
Gabaldon covers the first four novels of the main series, including: • full synopses of Outlander,
Dragonfly in Amber, Voyager, and Drums of Autumn • a complete listing of the characters (fictional and
historical) in the first four novels in the series, as well as family trees and genealogical notes • a
comprehensive glossary and pronunciation guide to Gaelic terms and usage • The Gabaldon Theory of Time
Travel, explained • frequently asked questions to the author and her (sometimes surprising) answers • an
annotated bibliography • essays about medicine and magic in the eighteenth century, researching
historical fiction, creating characters, and more • professionally cast horoscopes for Jamie and Claire
• the making of the TV series: how we got there from here, and what happened next (including “My Brief
Career as a TV Actor”) • behind-the-scenes photos from the Outlander TV series set For anyone who wants
to spend more time with the Outlander characters and the world they inhabit, Diana Gabaldon here opens a
door through the standing stones and offers a guided tour of what lies within.

The Outlander Series Bundle: Books 5, 6, 7, and 8
Previously published as A Trail of Fire. Includes two never-published-before short stories from the
bestselling author of the Outlander series. Featuring all the characters you've come to love from the
Outlander series, this brilliant collection of short stories throws you into the magical world of
Outlander. Includes previously published Virgins, The Space Between, Plague of Zombies, A Leaf on the
Wind of All Hallows and The Custom of the Army, plus two never seen before works - Besieged and A
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Fugitive Green. A must-read for all Outlander fans!

Calum's Road
All Emma Daley wants this holiday season is a white Christmas. But the young teacher and struggling
musician sure can't find that in sunny Arizona. Luckily, there's someone living in a perfect mountain
home in the Colorado Rockies looking to make a vacation trade this year. Tyler Prescott is an in-demand
songwriter and talented musician who put his own singing career on hold to write songs for celebrity
acts to perform. When his mother convinces him to do a vacation trade for Christmas, he never imagined
one of the houseguests would be so sweet--or so strikingly pretty. Naturally, he decides to stick
around, and, to get better acquainted, he poses as the house's caretaker. But when Emma's friend Gillian
discovers his true identity and sets her sights on him, things get . . . messy. Fan favorite Melody
Carlson is back with another delightful Christmas tale to warm your heart on those cold winter evenings.

Arabic Poems
A celebrity and his two best friends stand accused of raping a former model during a night out in
Dublin. Twelve jurors must decide the faith of all four people involved. But after listening to the
evidence over the course of a five-week trial that gripped an entire nation, they don't know who to
believe will you?

Scottish Miscellany
A thoughtful, articulate and important book about the rise of English nationalism and the impending
breakup of the United Kingdom from one of the finest BBC journalists of the last twenty years. How
Britain Ends is a book about history, but also about the strange, complicated identity of Britishness.
In the past, it was possible to live with delightful confusion: one could be English, or British,
Scottish or Irish and a citizen/subject of the United Kingdom (or Great Britain). For years that state
has been what Gavin Esler calls a 'secret federation', but without the explicit federal arrangements
that allow Germany or the USA to survive. Now the archaic state, which doesn't have a written
constitution, is coming under terrible strain. The English revolt against Europe is also a revolt
against the awkward squads of the Scottish and Irish, and most English conservatives would be happy to
get rid of Northern Ireland and Scotland as the price of getting Brexit done. If no productive trade
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deal with the EU can be agreed, the pressures to declare Scottish independence and to push for a border
poll that would unite Ireland will be irresistible. Can England and Wales find a way of dealing with the
state's new place in the world? What constitutional, federal arrangements might prevent the
disintegration of the British state, which has survived in its present form for 400 years?

WATERSHED 1967
“Billow and breeze, islands and seas, Mountains of rain and sun” Since 18th-century Highland warrior
Jamie Fraser and resourceful 20th century medic, Claire Randall first met on screen in 2014, millions of
viewers have been swept away by the Outlander TV series to the wild hills and craggy castles of
Scotland. Now you can follow in the footsteps of Claire and Jamie with this guide to the inspiring
locations where Diana Gabaldon’s novels were set and the hit tv show were filmed. From the ancient
cobbled streets, gabled palace and herb garden of Culross, which became fictional Cranesmuir, to the
iconic 1960s Pathfoot Building at the University of Stirling, which Claire’s daughter Brianna visits on
her first trip to Scotland, you can time-travel through centuries. In Scotland, different eras coexist
and collide – just as they do in Outlander. Focusing on easy day trips from the characterful cities of
Edinburgh and Glasgow – themselves jam-packed with Outlander locations – this guide will tell you about
the most rewarding sights, when to visit them and how to get there.

Of Swedish Ways
The Making of Outlander: The Series
"For a guy from Ohio, whose parents, grandparents, and great-grandparents were also from Ohio, the
question of family roots just hadn't progressed beyond: 'What part of Ohio are we from?'" This would all
change in the weeks leading up to the author's first trip to Scotland, when he inadvertently discovers
he is one of the 27 million Americans descended from Scottish stock - and not just any stock but a
castle-storming, Viking battling line which gave rise to Scotland's most revered hero. Armed with a
newfound swagger, the author transforms a much anticipated, romantic holiday with his wife into a
decidedly unromantic, though highly romanticized roots tour with comic results. Crammed into their tiny
rental car (a Fiat Crumb or some such model), the couple scour the countryside, from castles to trailer
parks, looking for something more to commemorate Crawford history than a family crest refrigerator
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magnet - and ultimately discover something altogether richer: a thriving country with the most beautiful
and haunting scenery imaginable, a romantic history full of blood, intrigue and heroism, and some of the
friendliest and most fiercely loyal people in the world.

The Lost Foods
Take a bite out of Diana Gabaldon’s New York Times bestselling Outlander novels, the inspiration for the
hit Starz series, with this immersive official cookbook from OutlanderKitchen.com founder Theresa CarleSanders! Claire Beauchamp Randall’s incredible journey from postwar Britain to eighteenth-century
Scotland and France is a feast for all five senses, and taste is no exception. From Claire’s first
lonely bowl of porridge at Castle Leoch to the decadent roast beef served after her hasty wedding to
Highland warrior Jamie Fraser, from gypsy stew and jam tarts to fried chicken and buttermilk drop
biscuits, there are enough mouth-watering meals along the way to whet the appetite of even the most
demanding palate. Now professional chef and founder of OutlanderKitchen.com Theresa Carle-Sanders offers
up this extraordinary cuisine for your table. Featuring more than one hundred recipes, Outlander Kitchen
retells Claire and Jamie’s incredible story through the flavors of the Scottish Highlands, the French
Revolution, and beyond. Following the high standards for prodigious research and boundless creativity
set by Diana Gabaldon herself, Carle-Sanders draws on the events and characters of the novels to deliver
delicious and inventive dishes that highlight local ingredients and traditional cooking techniques. Yet
amateur chefs need not fear: These doable, delectable recipes have been updated for today’s modern
kitchens. Here are just a few of the dishes that will keep the world of Outlander on your mind morning,
noon, and nicht: • Breakfast: Yeasted Buckwheat Pancakes; A Coddled Egg for Duncan; Bacon, Asparagus,
and Wild Mushroom Omelette • Appetizers: Cheese Savories; Rolls with Pigeons and Truffles; Beer-Battered
Corn Fritters • Soups & Stocks: Cock-a-Leekie Soup; Murphy’s Beef Broth; Drunken Mock-Turtle Soup •
Mains: Peppery Oyster Stew; Slow-Cooked Chicken Fricassee; Conspirators’ Cassoulet • Sides: Auld Ian’s
Buttered Leeks; Matchstick Cold-Oil Fries; Honey-Roasted Butternut Squash • Bread & Baking: Pumpkin Seed
and Herb Oatcakes; Fiona’s Cinnamon Scones; Jocasta’s Auld Country Bannocks • Sweets & Desserts: Black
Jack Randall’s Dark Chocolate Lavender Fudge; Warm Almond Pastry with Father Anselm; Banoffee Trifle at
River Run With full-color photographs and plenty of extras—including cocktails, condiments, and
preserves—Outlander Kitchen is an entertainment experience to savor, a wide-ranging culinary crash
course, and a time machine all rolled into one. Forget bon appétit. As the Scots say, ith do leòr!
Praise for Outlander Kitchen “Fans of Diana Gabaldon’s time-traveling, kilt-ripping series will do the
Highland fling for recipes such as Auld Ian’s Buttered Leeks and Banoffee Trifle at River
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Run.”—Publishers Weekly “If you thought Scottish cuisine was all porridge and haggis washed down with a
good swally of whiskey, Outlander Kitchen’s here to prove you wrong.”—Entertainment Weekly “It’s a wellhandled mix of researched historical fiction, romance, science fiction, fantasy,
and—importantly—delicious food.”—Vancouver Sun “Theresa Carle-Sanders has done a great job creating
recipes that are well crafted, easy to follow, bringing to our plates and palates meals that could have
been made long ago (now of course with modern ingredients).”—Kate McDermott, author of Art of the Pie

Scotland
Virgins: An Outlander Novella
In the first-ever comprehensive survey of the world's female buccaneers, Pirate Women: The Princesses,
Prostitutes, and Privateers Who Ruled the Seven Seas tells of the women, both real and legendary, who
through the ages sailed alongside—and sometimes in command of—their male counterparts. These women came
from all walks of life but had one thing in common: a desire for freedom. History has largely ignored
these female swashbucklers, until now. Here are their stories, from ancient Norse warriors like Awilda,
Stikla, and Rusla; to Sayyida al-Hurra of the Barbary corsairs; from Grace O'Malley, who terrorized
shipping operations around the British Isles during the reign of Queen Elizabeth; to Cheng I Sao, who
commanded a fleet of 400 ships off China in the early 19th century.Author Laura Sook Duncombe also looks
beyond the stories to the storytellers and mythmakers. What biases and agendas motivated them? What did
they leave out? Pirate Women explores why and how these stories are told and passed down and how history
changes depending on who is recording it. It's the largest overview of women pirates in one volume and
chock-full of swashbuckling adventures. In this book, pirate women are pulled from the shadows into the
spotlight that they deserve.

Finding Fraser
First you'll discover how to make your own U.S. secret military superfood at home. The Doomsday Ration
might have cost millions to invent, but it's super cheap to make or replicate! And I bet you'll find
most of the ingredients are already in your pantry. Once you've made your first batch, get ready to
forget about it-because this superfood will never spoil, even in the harshest conditions and even
without refrigeration. You'll always be able to keep your entire family well fed on it just by spending
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a few dollars each day. Plus, it's also lightweight enough that it belongs in your bug-out bag too.

Still Life with Bread Crumbs
This Stormlight Archive discounted ebundle includes: The Way of Kings, Words of Radiance, Oathbringer
The #1 New York Times bestselling epic fantasy series by Brandon Sanderson! The Stormlight Archive is
the wildly imaginative epic fantasy from New York Times bestselling author Brandon Sanderson: welcome to
the remarkable world of Roshar, a world of stone and storms. Uncanny tempests of incredible power sweep
across the rocky terrain so frequently that they have shaped ecology and civilization alike. Roshar is
shared by humans and the enigmatic, humanoid Parshendi, with whom they are at war. It has been centuries
since the fall of the ten consecrated orders known as the Knights Radiant, but their Shardblades and
Shardplate remain. Men trade kingdoms for Shardblades. Wars were fought for them, and won by them, but
in the war against the Parshendi, the ancient weapons and armor may not be enough. Speak again the
ancient oaths: Life before death. Strength before weakness. Journey before Destination. and return to
men the Shards they once bore. The Knights Radiant must stand again. --- Other Tor books by Brandon
Sanderson The Cosmere The Stormlight Archive The Way of Kings Words of Radiance Edgedancer (Novella)
Oathbringer The Mistborn trilogy Mistborn: The Final Empire The Well of Ascension The Hero of Ages
Mistborn: The Wax and Wayne series Alloy of Law Shadows of Self Bands of Mourning Collection Arcanum
Unbounded Other Cosmere novels Elantris Warbreaker The Alcatraz vs. the Evil Librarians series Alcatraz
vs. the Evil Librarians The Scrivener's Bones The Knights of Crystallia The Shattered Lens The Dark
Talent The Rithmatist series The Rithmatist Other books by Brandon Sanderson The Reckoners Steelheart
Firefight Calamity At the Publisher's request, this title is being sold without Digital Rights
Management Software (DRM) applied.

Pirate Women
As their story is told on the hit Starz series, the unforgettable adventures of steadfast Highland
warrior Jamie Fraser and time-traveling Englishwoman Claire Randall continue in the ongoing Outlander
novels. This eBook bundle includes the fifth, sixth, seventh, and eighth books in the series: THE FIERY
CROSS A BREATH OF SNOW AND ASHES AN ECHO IN THE BONE WRITTEN IN MY OWN HEART’S BLOOD The year is 1771,
and war is coming. Jamie Fraser’s wife tells him so. Little as he wishes to, he must believe it, for
hers is a gift of dreadful prophecy—a time-traveler’s certain knowledge. Claire’s unique view of the
future has brought him both danger and deliverance in the past. Her knowledge of the oncoming revolution
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is a flickering torch that may light his way through the perilous years ahead—or ignite a conflagration
that will leave their lives in ashes. Praise for Diana Gabaldon’s Outlander novels “Marvelous and
fantastic adventures, romance, sex . . . perfect escape reading.”—San Francisco Chronicle, on Outlander
“History comes deliciously alive on the page.”—New York Daily News, on Outlander “A grand adventure
written on a canvas that probes the heart, weighs the soul and measures the human spirit across
[centuries].”—CNN, on The Fiery Cross “The large scope of the novel allows Gabaldon to do what she does
best, paint in exquisite detail the lives of her characters.”—Booklist, on A Breath of Snow and Ashes
“Features all the passion and swashbuckling that fans of this historical fantasy series have come to
expect.”—People, on Written in My Own Heart’s Blood

The Highway Kind: Tales of Fast Cars, Desperate Drivers, and Dark Roads
An increasingly popular genre – addressing issues of empire, colonialism, post-colonialism,
globalization, gender and politics – travel writing offers the reader a movement between the familiar
and the unknown. In this volume, Carl Thompson: introduces the genre, outlining competing definitions
and key debates provides a broad historical survey from the medieval period to the present day explores
the autobiographical dimensions of the form looks at both men and women’s travel writing, surveying a
range of canonical and more marginal works, drawn from both the colonial and postcolonial era utilises
both British and American travelogues to consider the genre's role in shaping the history of both
nations. Concise and practical, Travel Writing is the ideal introduction for those new to the subject,
as well as a crucial overview of current debates in the field.
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